
2023-2024 HOUSING INFORMATION SESSIONS  
 
We encourage current first-year students to attend one of the many information sessions that will walk 
them through the process of self-selecting their own room for the 2023-2024 academic year in on-campus 
housing. The random lottery self-selection process is different than the process as an incoming student 
and attending a session may help you be more prepared for the self-selection process on April 19. 
Students may attend any session based on their schedule and the content is the same for all sessions. 
 
Information sessions will cover how the process works, the timeline, answer questions regarding the 
lottery process and other frequently asked questions. The presentation is about 30 minutes with time 
afterward for questions. 
 
 

Information Sessions 
 
Thursday, March 2: 
 10:00 AM – Koch Commons 105 (Koch Fireside) 
 
Thursday, March 2: 
 12:00 Noon – Koch Commons 105 (Koch Fireside 
 
Tuesday, March 7 
 12:00 Noon - Tommie North Classroom 1012  
 
Wednesday, March 8 
 2:00 PM – Koch Commons 105 (Koch Fireside) 
 
Monday, March 13: 
 12:00 Noon – Tommie North Classroom 1012  
 
Thursday, March 16: 
 12:00 Noon – Koch Commons 105 (Koch Fireside) 
 
Tuesday, March 28: 

12:00 Noon – Zoom 
(https://stthomas.zoom.us/j/93241945314?pwd=bWx4Q3N0VzBSQm81akRidXJ0NGZCdz09&from=addon)  

 
 
 
 

Find information about our entire process, please refer to our website  
https://www.stthomas.edu/residence-life/housing-returning-students/   

  
Check out more information about the halls on our website: 

https://www.stthomas.edu/residence-life/halls/index.html    
 

For a glimpse of some features of all our halls, check out story highlights on Instagram: 
http://www.instragram.com/USTReslife 
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